PAX
CHRISTI

AT THE OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE
T CATHOLIC COMMUNITY

Welcome to the Our Lady of Guadalupe PAX CHRISTI Group of the Central
Massachusetts Chapter of Massachusetts PAX CHRISTI. All are welocome in our mission to
bring the spirit of nonviolence to our prison environment and beyond. Your input and

participation is valued and appreciated.

Through our Chapter leaders, Charlotte, Roger, Brian, and Deacon Artie, we will study,
discuss and employ the spirit of nonviolence in our monthly meetings with the goal of bringing
that spirit to all we do. We recognize that this will not be an easy task, true change never is, but

with faith in God and desire in our hearts we will move toward our worthy goal.

Your thoughts, ideas and input are an essential aspect of a successful chapter mission.
Through participation in the group discussion and exercises we will develope our group conscience.

This is your group and it should reflect your views and perspectives.

The spirit of nonviolence will be at the heart of all our actions and endeavors; we will strive
to keep this spirit at the core of all the we do. We lift each other up, and support each other in
our individual journeys. This is the essence of unity.This is the essence of the PAX CHRISTI
Group at the Our Lady of Guadalupe Catholic Community. Our God is an awesome God!

YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOME HERE!




